McDowell, Robert

From: J. Paul Martin <jpaulmartin@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 10:45 PM

To: Henderson, Meredith

Subject: [External] RE: Draft opioid utilization rules for NC workers' compensation claims for public comment

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
report.spam@nc.gov.

Meredith,

| have reviewed the PowerPoint and read the draft rules — congratulations on a cogent, thoughtful approach. | do have a
bit of concern about the requirement to obtain prior authorization from the carrier for methadone ....it is a drug of
choice with neurogenic pain (NMDA antagonist effect), very inexpensive, and when properly dosed and monitored is
VERY effective. | do believe it should be reserved for special cases and the prescriber should be fully aware of all the
drug interactions (including grapefruit juice). | also understand the need to limit prescribing, but fear that a patient who
needs it may be denied authorization by a less than informed carrier (and we all know some can be pedantic). | would
fully support the measure with the caveat that methadone could be used with proper justification in the medical record
and waive the prior authorization for use in chronic pain.

Paul

President, NC SAM

President-Elect, SEACOM

From: Henderson, Meredith [mailto:Meredith.Henderson@ic.nc.gov]

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 9:30 AM

To: jpaulmartin@msn.com

Cc: marian swinker <swinkerm@embargmail.com>

Subject: Draft opioid utilization rules for NC workers' compensation claims for public comment

Dr. Martin,

Dr. Marian Swinker indicated that | should send the draft opioid utilization rules for workers’ compensation claims to
you for review. Please see the Executive Summary PowerPoint and the draft rules. | emphasize that these are draft
rules developed by the NC Workers’ Compensation Opioid Task Force. The NC Industrial Commission, which has
jurisdiction over workers’ compensation claims in NC, is not at the stage of rulemaking yet as we are seeking public
feedback on the draft rules prior to officially proposing any rules. We hope that you and the NC Society of Addiction
Medicine will review the draft rules and advise of any feedback by December 6. Please do not hesitate to contact me
with questions or to discuss.

Thank you,

Meredith Henderson



MEREDITH HENDERSON

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

NORTH CAROLINA INDUSTRIAL COMMISSION
1236 MAIL SERVICE CENTER

RALEIGH, NC 27699-1236

FHOME 919-807-2575 FAX $19-715-0282
MEREDITH HENDERSONGIC NC GOV
WWWIC NC GOV

E-Mail correspondence to and from this addess is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties unless the content is exempt by statute or other regulation.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



